
A Message from the School Principal

As the Academic Year 2022 - 2023 is coming to an end, I would like to thank our NG
parents, faculty, and staff for the enormous effort that has been exerted to serve our
beloved students in the best way possible. Your support, cooperation, and understanding
are a true reflection of our culture. 

Congratulations NG community! Wishing you all a magnificent summer break!

Grades Dismissal Time

2 - 11
ELEM & MS car students at 10:15
HS car students at 10:45
G2 - G11 bus students at 11:00
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Reminders

This is Egypt
Bridging Cultures

STEAM Festival
Grades 1 - 6

  1. Graduation Ceremony
Grade 12: Friday, June 2nd.
Preschool & KG II: Thursday, June 8th 

  2. Last Day of School for NG Students

KG I – KG II & Grade 1: Thursday, June 8th
Grade 2 – 11: Wednesday, June 14th 

Trimester III Exams will start on Sunday, June 11th till
Wednesday, June 14th. The schedules are posted on RenWeb and
sent, via e-mail, to all parents. Report cards will be sent out on
Thursday, June 29th

Announcements

 Trimester III Exams1.

2.  Unity Day
The time has finally come to honor our high achievers, who
participated in the following religious contests (The Holy Quran –
The Hadith – The Prophetic Biography – The Christian Religion
Education), in the presence of their proud parents and families, on
Monday, June 5th, 2023.
More information will be shared soon.

KG STEAM Exhibition



THIS IS EGYPT
BRIDGING CULTURES

"This was truly an amazing opportunity to be a part of, I’m so glad to have
met everyone and learned so much from each person! I can’t express how
much this trip has meant to me." Skylar - Student

"My students and I are very grateful and deeply honored to have been a part of the
inaugural International Summit of New Generation International Schools - This is
Egypt, Bridging Cultures. Our experience of Egyptian hospitality was truly
unparalleled. As one of my students, Chris, aptly expressed, "This is a trip of a
lifetime!" We are still in awe of the incredible week we spent together, and we extend
our heartfelt gratitude to everyone who made this summit possible.
For Pompano Beach High School, it was particularly special to witness other
countries embracing the vision that Mr. Thomas initiated over a decade ago. Having
him as the guest of honor at your first summit filled us with immense joy and sent a
powerful message. Administrators and teachers, you may not fully comprehend the
magnitude of the impact you have made on your own students and the students you
graciously hosted. This experience will forever be etched in their memories, and we
sincerely hope they will carry the messages of friendship, love, and respect to others
they encounter.
Moreover, it is our genuine wish that the connections forged during our time in Egypt
endure for a lifetime. May the bonds of friendship that were nurtured here continue to
thrive and grow, transcending geographical boundaries. Your efforts have not only
enriched the lives of our students but have also laid the foundation for a global
network of young minds dedicated to fostering understanding and unity.
Once again, we extend our heartfelt thanks to everyone involved in organizing this
extraordinary summit. Your dedication and hard work have left an indelible mark on
each participant, and we are truly grateful for the profound impact you have had on
our lives."
Arif Mumtaz - USA Adult Delegate

Pyramids, Giza

"Thank you all for such an amazing experience. What I have gone through
will benefit me for the rest of my life and I couldn’t be more thankful for
everyone. Safe travels for everyone and see you all soon!" Christian
Briceno - Student

Citadel of Qaitbay Cairo Opera House

Historical Religious Complex

Cultural Expo
"I had some of the best experiences of my life on this trip. Thank you so
much to everyone who participated and ESPECIALLY to all the staff &
students from New Generation who made this possible. To the friends I
made, I love you all so much & i will always keep in touch♥" Katie - Student

"Thank you guys so much for everything! Not only was this summit amazing
but the people made it so much better and going through those experiences
made this the trip of a lifetime. I appreciate all of you guys and this was
fantastic! Love you guys and see you again soon" Nicholas DeFaria -
Student 

I want to express my gratitude to Dr. Salma, Dr. Hamza, Mr. Nabil, Mrs.
Nairy Simon, Dr. Nesreen and the entire NG team specially the student
ambassadors for putting on this awesome event. My wife Nathalie and I
are once again humbled to have had the opportunity to be part of the first
international summit at New Generation International School. This is Egypt
Bridging Cultures.
Thank you
Thomas Hudson - USA Honorary Guest

Greetings from Alexandria
River Nile Al Moez Street

Salamwalekum, Namaskar Greetings from Malpi City School, Nepal
We are writing to express our gratitude and appreciation. Dr. Hamza, thank
you for organizing this international summit and inviting us at Cairo.
Principals Ms. Simon and Ms. Hafez, your beautiful events and warm
hospitality made this experience unforgettable. Mr. Michael, your care and
support were greatly appreciated.
To the dedicated admin staff behind the scenes, thank you for your tireless
management. And to the vibrant students of NG, your warmth and support
touched our hearts.
Finally, congratulations to our amazing students for their spectacular
performance and active participation. We are truly proud of you.
Ne shofkom tany, Shukran
Regards,
Arjun Chhetri / Sazana KC - Nepal Adult Delegates

Bibliotheca Alexandrina

"Thank you for a beautiful & fruitful DAY!
The opening ceremony was a great lesson of Leadership for young leaders
of tomorrow’s world; as Mr Thomas said: #Education through relationships
building & #Trust - is a life skill of XXI c. Thank you to Egyptian Team for
bringing us #together. I agree with your Principal that “When Education
goes beyond the school buildings & coursebooks, becomes meaningful for a
lifetime”. Thank you to students for your Speeches & to all for a good time.
Goodnight / Dobranoc" Anna Polish Student delegate

Egyptian Cuisine

"I wanted to thank each and everyone of you that made the summit
possible and everyone i met in Egypt, you where all extraordinary and
made my experience unforgettable. I can't express how grateful I am, I love
and miss you all. See you again soon wherever in the world that might be.
Everyone please feel invited to Poland by me. This was a lifetime
experience and the friendship I made will last forever. The summit was a
wave of hope and positivity that I much needed. I look forward for more
experience like this summit in the future and being able to hug all of you
again. Miss all of you so much❤"Gabryela - Student

Testimonials

Bonfire
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Sunday, September 17th KG, Gr. 1, Gr. 2 & MS Parent Orientation 
Honors and High Honors Ceremony

Monday, September 18th 
Gr. 3 - 5 & HS Parent Orientation

Honors and High Honors  Ceremony 

  Tuesday, September 19th  
  First Day of school for:

 G1 – G2 – G6 & G9

Wednesday, September 20th 
First Day of school for: 

KG I – G3 – G7 – G10 & G11 

Thursday, September 21st
First Day of school for: 

KG II – G4 – G5 – G8 & G12

NG Support
If you have any concerns or queries, we, as NG faculty,
are always here to listen, support, and help. Please scan
the QR code for NG’s communication guide that was
developed to ensure effective channels of communication
all year round.
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Yours in Education,
Mrs. Nairy Simon

M. Ed, University of London 
School Principal

Email: n.george@ng.edu.eg 
Mobile: 01011225305
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MS Show
"The Sultan's Dilemma"

 Throughout the Academic Year 22 - 23, there have been uncountable
whole school and student accomplishments that were celebrated
throughout various internal recognition assemblies.
On this day, we will celebrate our school and students' achievements.
Our "Achievement Day" ceremony celebration will take place on
Wednesday, June 14th. 
More information will be shared soon.

4. Achievement Day

You are kindly requested to fill out our 10-minute school satisfactory
survey, as it is a vital part of our continuous school improvement process.

https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/222562/11764

3. End of Semester II: Parent Satisfactory Survey

5. School Year 2023 – 2024: Mark Your Calendar!

Art Exhibit

Grade 12 Performance
"Hamlet"

NG at BalancED Conference
Education between Digital Transformation and Humanization

Our Administration Team along with 30 university
professors from diverse American Universities
(including Florida’s Atlantic University) and the
University of Council for Educational Administration
(UCEA), took part in a panel discussing a number of
educational issues domestically and abroad.


